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The purpose of the Facebook Group page/Social Media page is to keep people informed of Club 

events, to encourage the continuation of the working discipline and to allow Newfoundland owners 

to share information and support for other Newfoundland owners with regard to working. 

Examples of this would typically include the following: 

 Information regarding event venues, dates times and links back to the Club website 

 Up-to-date notices on any changes to any published information 

 Notice of schedule releases or closing dates 

 Links to other websites or information with useful articles on working practices  

 Regulation updates 

Members of the club are encouraged to post the following: 

 Information on events and ‘get togethers’ 

 Celebrations of dogs’ achievements or birthdays 

 Announcements of new puppies in to their new homes 

 Hints and tips that might help other Newfoundland owners with training issues 

 Questions on problems they have encountered with training 

 Links to Newfoundland related items which members may be interested in 

 The sale of one off/second hand items to benefit the working Newfoundland or owner 

The following are deemed inappropriate for this site: 

 Advertising by non-club members, this may result in the post being removed or advertiser 

being blocked 

 Abuse of other site users 

 Announcements of puppies or litters of puppies either planned or already available 

 Recommendation or non-recommendation of breeders 

 Welfare issues of dogs in this country or abroad  

The Working Newfoundland Club empathises greatly with welfare issues and the result of poor 

actions of come breeders but has agreed that this is the rightful domain of the Newfoundland Breed 

Clubs. The WNC will always signpost concerned owners to the breed clubs for help and guidance on 

these issues. 

The Working Newfoundland Club does not endorse any kind of behavioural management that might 

be posted on this site nor are they responsible for the condition of any second hand goods that 

might be sold through this site. 

The Working Newfoundland Club’s group page moderators reserves the right to remove any posts 

which are in breach of this policy or which may cause offence to other members of this site. 


